Dear Oak Class
It has been such a long time since we have been together, and I am missing you all and looking forward when we will all be together again in school.
What have you all been doing at home? I hope you are all enjoying your home learning? I also hope you have been able to go for walks outside with your families. Have you noticed how the weather has changed? And heard all the birds singing in the trees?
I have been busy making reading cushions for all the classrooms and also making lots of display stuff so we can have a lovely bright class when we go back.
When I haven’t been doing things for school, I’ve been working in my garden. Can you remember the photo of the white Squirrel I showed you? Well he still comes into my garden, he sits on my bird table eating the bird’s nuts watching me and sometimes he even gets in the bird bath and splashes the water all over the place! In the tree in my garden I Have Blackbirds and Blue Tits nesting, so I am looking forward to their eggs hatching.
I hope you are being good for your parents!
I am looking forward to seeing you all when all this is over and we all have a catch up. Take care
From
Mrs Packham  
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